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1 April 2022 

Dear Rebecca, 

Electoral pilots in the forthcoming local government elections 

Thank you for your letter dated 23 March which outlined the legislation you have made to enable 

electoral pilots during the local government elections in May 2022. 

We would be grateful to receive further information about these pilots, specifically: 

▪ what support will provided to the relevant local authorities to enable the pilots to be

successful;

▪ how they will be implemented in practice;

▪ how they will be monitored; and

▪ how they will be evaluated following the elections.

I am copying this letter to the Chair of the Local Government and Housing Committee and the Chair 

of the Llywydd’s Committee. 

Yours sincerely, 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

Rebecca Evans MS 

Minister for Finance and Local Government 
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